
Parent Mailing 18th December 2020 
 
"Have you heard the news?" competition 
Thank you for all your entires to the "Have you heard the news?" competition. All 
entrants have been given certificates and the prizes were given to winners as 
follows: 
 
KS2 
1st place - The journey before Christmas by By Alannah Loffstadt O’Dwyer  
2nd place - The LEGO Nativity Federico and Alessandro Secchi 
3rd place - Carlos Monteiro’s poem  
 
KS1 winner - Brandon Carey 
 
Well done all! 
 
 
 
School Dinners 
Please remember to book school lunches for when the children return to school on 

the 6th January 2021. These can be booked anytime far in advance.  

 
 
Giving Tree Photos 
Please find photos of Giving tree here 
 
 
 
Wintershall photos 
Please find Wintershall photos here 
 
 
Reception Admissions  2021/2022 
Please note the closing date for Admissions 2021/2022 is 15th January 2021 
 
 
Holidays Track and Trace 
Schools are required to support the Government with Track and Trace, in the event 

of a positive test within our community.  If your child has a POSITIVE test in the days 

leading up to Christmas (up to Christmas Eve), please 

email emergency@xaviercet.org.uk to let us know.  We can then advise any other 

families whose child may have been in contact with a positive case in school. Thank 

you for your support. 

 
Wellbeing for Christmas 
Please click here for some lovely mindful colouring activities for your children over 
Christmas  
 

https://www.cardinal-newman.surrey.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=4&gcatid=1&albumid=441
https://www.cardinal-newman.surrey.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=4&gcatid=1&albumid=442
mailto:%20emergency@xaviercet.org.uk
https://www.cardinal-newman.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Wellbeing&pid=504


PE Bags 
Children should bring their PE bags back into school when they return. 
 
 
Buy A Brick 
Buy A Brick is still available. Click here for the form. Thank you for your continued 

support. 

 
Oxfam shop -  Esher 
Volunteers required. If you are able to help, please contact Judi Thompson, Area 
Volunteer Co-ordinator, 07423 751 169 
 
 
Upcoming Events 

 

https://www.cardinal-newman.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Governors+Fund&pid=469

